
 

      
     

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: charles underwood 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: Beverly Sue Underwood; Beverly Underwood; Charles Underwood 
Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 9:48:41 PM 

My thoughts with respect to someone utilizing someone intellectual property without 
permission is reprehensible to say the least. I think that very huffy fines need to be 
imposed upon those that knowingly used and continued to infringed upon someones 
copyrights. As a writer/publisher myself I've had my works violated and my 
livelihood encroached on and my family has suffered substantially, so why should 
the party being wronged not be allowed to benefit from their income being 
disrupted. 
CBU 
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This message contains confidential and privileged information. Any review, re­
transmission, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or entities 
other than the intended recipient is prohibited. This material is for information 
purposes only and is not a solicitation. If you received this email in error, please 
contact the sender by reply email and delete the material from all computers. Thank 
you. 


